
I am a landlord and realtor in Lane county and I urge you to oppose HB 2004. It would really 

change things in a bad way---drastically! 

Gregg Fuller 

 

Gregg Fuller 
Licensed Oregon Broker 
541-520-6809 
 

 
 

 
 

 

"Please Remember: email is not secure or confidential. Berkshire Hathaway HomeServices Real 

EstateProfessionals will never request that you send funds or nonpublic personal information, 

such as credit card or debit card numbers or bank account and/or routing numbers, by email. If 

you receive an email message concerning any transaction involving Berkshire Hathaway 

HomeServices Real Estate Professionals, and the email requests that you send funds or provide 

nonpublic personal information, do not respond to the email and immediately contact Berkshire 

Hathaway HomeServices Real EstateProfessionals. To notify Berkshire Hathaway HomeServices 

Real Estate Professionals of suspected email fraud, contact ldunn@bhhsnw.com email address 

and 503-350-7216phone number that will be monitored for prompt local action and notification 

to Berkshire Hathaway HomeServices of America.” 
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